December 6t 2021

REPORT FOR DIDCOT TOWN COUNCIL 2021

Didcot Volunteer Drivers are very grateful for the funding granted by Didcot Town Council this year.

We have used £1016 to pay for the rent of our office and one afternoon’s rent for a meeting.
Each month we have paid £50.45 for our telephone and internet costs.

The total amount spent so far is £1570.95

The money remaining, £98.30, will be spent on Talktalk costs for the next two months.

We have publicised our financial support from Didcot Town Council on letters and in an article in the local
press, Didcot Herald, in March 2021

The receipts from Didcot Methodist Church are attached along with an online invoice from Talktalk for one
month (we pay the same amount each month) and a copy of the article in the press.

All Didcot Volunteer Drivers and our 400+ clients in Didcot and the surrounding villages are really
appreciative of Didcot Town Council’s commitment to support our small local transport charity.
A thousand thanks from us all.

On behalf of Didcot Volunteer Drivers,

Margaret A Abbott.
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